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William Lamborn <william.lamborn@lacity.org>

the building
3 messages

latview@aol.com <latview@aol.com> Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 5:05 AM
To: william.lamborn@lacity.org

PLEASE stop that building.  It is huge and worse, it is UGLY.  If you must destroy old historic buildings for some reason,
can you at least replace them with something worthy of the space?  This looks like housing for slaves in China.  What
are you thinking?

Brian Z Letodsky

William Lamborn <william.lamborn@lacity.org> Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 2:50 PM
To: latview@aol.com

Hello,
Thank you for your email. Can you please let me know what project this is in reference to so I can add your comment to
the appropriate case file?

Best,
Will Lamborn

On Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 5:05 AM, <latview@aol.com> wrote:
PLEASE stop that building.  It is huge and worse, it is UGLY.  If you must destroy old historic buildings for some
reason, can you at least replace them with something worthy of the space?  This looks like housing for slaves in
China.  What are you thinking?
 
Brian Z Letodsky

-- 

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 
Ph: 213.978.1470 
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.

latview@aol.com <latview@aol.com> Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 4:23 PM
To: william.lamborn@lacity.org

Wilcox the one you are meeting about.
[Quoted text hidden]
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